
 NEWS FROM LONDON ELECTRA HOUSE BRANCH 234 

 

Branch Meetings are held at The Crosse Keys, 9 Gracechurch 
Street, London E3V 0DR, from 11.00am 
 
For details of dates of future meetings, please contact the Branch 
Secretary: 
 
Dave Parry – email: davenaud@btinternet.com 
 
Tel:  01245 354032 
 
The Newsletter is published approximately 14 days after Branch 
meetings.  If you do not receive your copy, or would prefer to 
receive the E-mail version, please contact the Editor, Ron 
Shepherd, on ron.oseagram@outlook.com or Tel: 01604 404994.  
 
 
Dave Parry, Branch Secretary 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Membership Number:               Joint Membership Number:          Issue: 

 

mailto:davenaud@btinternet.com

